City & County of San Francisco

London N. Breed, Mayor

Capital Planning Committee
Carmen Chu, City Administrator, Chair
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To: Members of the Board of Supervisors | '
From: Carmen Chu, City Administrator & Capital Planning Committee Chair g%\
Copy: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board

Capital Planning Committee

Regarding: (1) Approval of the Allocation of Partially Accrued Interest Funds from the
Earthquake Safety and Emergency Response (ESER) 2010 & 2014 Bonds in an

Amount Not to Exceed $14,290,282

In accordance with Section 3.21 of the Administrative Code, on January 24, 2024, the
Capital Planning Committee (CPC) approved the following action items to be considered by
the Board of Supervisors. The CPC's recommendations are set forth below.

1. Board File Number: TBD

CPC Action:

Comments:

Approval of the Allocation of Partially Accrued Interest
Funds from the Earthquake Safety and Emergency
Response (ESER) 2010 & 2014 Bonds in an Amount Not

to Exceed $14,290,282
The CPC approved this allocation with amendments.

The CPC approves this item, with amendments, by a vote
of 10-0.

Neighborhood Fire Stations and Police Facilities planned
uses approved. Planned uses of allocation for the Office of
the Chief Medical Examiner to return to Capital Planning
Committee with more specific projects and detailed cost
estimates for approval.

Committee members or representatives in favor:

Carmen Chu, City Administrator; Ron Alameida, Public
Works; Aaron Peskin, Board President; Bridget Katz,
Controller’s Office; Fisher Zhu, Mayor’s Budget Office;
Darren Ito, SFMTA; Josh Switzky, Planning; Nate Cruz,
Port of San Francisco; Stacy Bradley, Recreation and
Parks; Ivar Satero, Director, San Francisco International

Airport.
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